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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – P36070114 
 
Chrysler Group LLC (Chrysler) announced a safety recall on certain 2011 through 2014 
model year (WD) Dodge Durango and (WK) Jeep Grand Cherokee vehicles.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may experience a high resistance short at the sun visor 
vanity lamp wiring after a service repair to the sun visor, headliner or while gaining 
access above the headliner.  This may result in an inoperative vanity lamp and/or an 
electrical fire. 
 
Chrysler will conduct a voluntary safety recall to inspect sun visor wiring on all involved 
vehicles to find those that may have had an improper service procedure.  Any damaged 
sun visor wiring found during the inspection will be repaired.  Also, a sun visor wiring 
spacer will be installed on all vehicles to reroute sun visor wiring to prevent wiring 
damage during any future service procedures. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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